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N.B., QUEBEC TO PAY NG COSTS
by WAYNE ANDERSON • 1

The provinces of New Brunswick and Quebec have agreed to ] 
share equally Frank Ng’s hospital expenses. This was stated in a 
letter to Dr. Mack ay and was announced by Ted Boswell at Wednes­
day’s SRC meeting. However, Mr. Boswell made it clear that this 
will not cover all of Frank’s expenses. Zeta Rosenberg, WUSC 
chairman, made a guess that Ng has probably spent between $500 
and $600 of his personal savings for his education. The Council 
moved that the $40 profit from last Saturday’s successful “Sweater 
Dance” be donated to the Frank Ng Fund.

For the second time this fall the SRC welcomed the newly 
elected Junior and Sophmore representatives to the Council. And 
once more the new ‘reps’ faced possible expulsion from the Council, 
as John Drew challenged the validity of the elections. There was, 
however, one difference— this time the elections were valid and the 
Junior representatives—Hans Anvik with 7^ votes, and Steve Saddler 
with 54 votes — took their places on the Council. The Sophomore 
representative, Derek Oland, won his campaign with 52 votes, as 
opposed to his nearest rival Charles Hubbard with 37 votes.

Drew’s protest was that the”
Brunswickan had given unfair 
publicity to two campaigners in a 

article printed on the day 
before the elections. He stated,
“Two candidates were given in­
terviews and the three candidates 
already in the previous election 
were not interviewed ... I think 
it is worthy of new elections.” are 
This resulted in heated controver­
sy, resulting in a motion “that the 
protests brought before the SRC 
regarding Brunswickan publicity 
preceding the recent election be 
relegated to the Brunswickan 
staff.” Gord House, Brunswickan 
News Editor, shouldered respons­
ibility for the article and stated,
“I considered it a news story that 
two new candidates were running 
in the election, so 1 assigned a 
reporter to get the story. The 
Council defeated a more explicit 
motion by Charles Daughney 
“that the SRC protest the recent 
coverage in the Brunswickan of 
the election.” This settled the 
argument on the issue after many 
Council members and visitors 
had voiced vigorous opinions.

In other business, the Council 
accepted the constitutions of 
WUSC; the Student Activities 
Awards Committee; the Consti­
tution Committee; the Finance 
Committee; and the IVCF. The 
Senior Class Constitution was ac­
cepted, with a motion that prov­
isions should be made for the 
failure of electing a Senior Class 
President. The Epsilon Y’s Mens 
Club made a $50 donation to the 
UNB Building Fund in appreciat­
ion of the support for their Fresh­
man Week “Do I Know You

Stunt Backfires
■

-

■; a;’* w

.. I
If ' - ”.!•> *
k

■ V*. ,**•

•? - il ■ .

m

à
A

i ■ 11

-§> '0f
‘Trap’ Soon 
To Be Sprung m I y"Si­news

-

•Li-Word has been emanating 
from the Memorial Hall Theatre, 
where the UNB Drama Society 

in ‘their final week of re­
hearsals for their local presenta­
tion of Thé Mousetrap, that this 
hit mystery thriller from the pen 
of Agatha Christie bids to be one
of the most genuinely mystifying ...................... ^ „ „ . , .
ever to be seen here. A second year Arts student, Chris Robin, failed Thursday in his attempt to walk a tight-

. , rope from the Lady Beaverbrook Residence to the Engineering Building. The stunt was intended
Miss Christie, author of scores to advertise the Red ’n’ Black Revue, currently on a highly successful three day run at the 

of novels in addition to such Yeacher’s College auditorium.
successful stage plays as Alibi, Mr. Robin, who was a late registrant at UNB, was proceeding successfully as the picture
Ten Little Indians, and the re- was taken. Very shortly afterward the wire, which apparently was faulty, snapped. An unidentified 
cent smash hit of stage and bystander broke Mr. Robin’s fall by being underneath.
screen. Witness for the Prosecu- This was slightly detrimental to the latter’s state of health. He is shown in the other photo
tinn cmred her most soectacular being carefully eased into the ambulance by the helpful, sympathetic bystanders.

Chris was not injured seriously and after treatment at the outpqjient department of the 
Victoria Public Hospital he was allowed to return to his studies.
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success with The Mousetrap. It 
opened in London in 1952. is 
still running there, and from all 
indications, it is still attracting Band, Choral Society to Present Concerthordes of playgoers.

For the convenience of the 
local theatre-going public, the 
UNB Drama Society announce 
that advance tickets for The 
Mousetrap are now on sale at 
Herby’s Music Store, Gaiety 
Men’s Shop, and Hall’s Book­
store. The presentation will take 
place on December 5, 7, and 8, 
in Memorial Hall Theatre at 
8.15 pm.

these two organizations their-- 
whole hearted support.”

The programme will consist of 
a March Fantasia, the Lustspeil 
Overture, Mixed Voice Choral 
singing, Light Operetta selections 
and Traditional Carols in which 
the audience may participate.

The combined UNB Band 
and Choral Society will present 
their Third Annual Christmas 
concert in Memorial Hall on 
Wednesday, December 2nd, at 
8.30 pm.

The concert which has been 
under organization for several 
weeks will be conducted by Ar­
thur F. Trythall, Director of 
Music.

As Mr. Trythall states; “It is 
a free concert given by members 
of the students of the above 
organization for the benefit of 
the students, Faculty, wives, and 
families and the general public, 
and we hope that the student 
body will attend and so give

Mr. Clarence McNaugh- 
ton Steeves, an executive 
member of the Senate of 
UNB, died in Saint John 
last Friday. Widely known 
across Canada in business 
and fraternal circles, Mr. 
Steeves was also known for 
his work in preserving the 
province’s h i s t o r i c a 1 
records.

Mr. Steeves graduated 
from UNB in 1905 with 
a degree in Civil Engineer­
ing, but later turned to the 
insurance business, and was 
a national president of the 
Life Underwriter’s Associa­
tion of Canada. In 1947 
the University of New 
Brunswick conferred an 
honorary doctor of laws 
degree upon him.

His funeral was held in 
I Saint John on Monday 

afternoon, with interment 
in the Forest Hil1 Cemetery, 
Fredericton.

Dance.” In the Junior elections, 
a total of 266 ballots were cast, 
while in the Sophomore elections 
148 was the grand total.

£gThe Sad Result
Diane Oxner Concert 
Is Much Enjoyed

Those who braved Tuesday 
evening’s downpour to hear 
soprano Diane Oxner’s concert 
in ‘Mem’ Hall were rewarded by 
an excellent performance. The 
varied program ranged from 
classical selections by Bach, 
Brahms, and Handel to lighter 
pieces and several folk-songs. 
Helen Murray, who accompanied 
Miss Oxner, also gave a piano 
solo immediately after the inter­
mission.

The concert was one of a 
series arranged by UNB’s Crea­
tive Arts Committee.
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< Here is Adi Sumarja, a fifth 
year Forester from Java, Indo­
nesia, showing one of the many 
items which were on sale at the 
recent WUSC Treasure Van.

mm REMINDER TO ATHLETES11
Students wishing to play with 

athletic teams outside the Uni­
versity must get clearance from 
the Athletics Department before 
doing so.


